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First name: Richard

Last name: Smith
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Title: 

Comments: Richard Smith called project team lead Andrew Mueller on Wednesday, Jan 6., 2016 about 11:40 am

and left a phone message. Mr. Smith stated he received the scoping letter in the mail and that he has property in

Canal Gulch though he lives in Alaska. He was interested in whether any treatments were planned near his

property. Mr. Smith also called District Ranger Ted McArthur and left a phone message stating the same

concern. Ted McArthur called Mr. Smith back on Monday, Jan. 11th and left a phone message stating the Forest

Service had no treatments planned for Canal Gulch and invited him to the public open house to be held on

Wednesday, Jan. 13th. Andrew Mueller returned Mr. Smith's phone call on the same day and left a message

asking Mr. Smith to contact him if he had any further comments or concerns.


